United States Senate

November 18, 2021

New Jersey Muslim Lawyers Association 1075 Easton Avenue, Suite 11-302 Somerset, New Jersey 08873

Dear Friends,

It is an honor to extend my warmest greetings as you gather for the New Jersey Muslim Lawyers Association's Sixth Annual Gala.

Since its establishment 15 years ago, the New Jersey Muslim Lawyers Association has assisted Muslim law professionals in their careers by offering numerous networking opportunities, mentorship programs, and scholarship awards. Your work has led to greater diversity in the field of law and has also increased public engagement by our state's vibrant Muslim community on issues that are important to them. These efforts are deeply inspiring, and as you celebrate your many achievements, please accept my heartfelt appreciation for the selfless endeavors that you have continuously performed on behalf of others.

Although this virtual gathering may be different than those in years past, know that the weight of your positive impact remains unchanged. Once again, congratulations and best wishes on a successful event.

Sincerely,

Cory A. Booker United States Senator